
From: Hein, Catherine L - DNR (Katie)
To: Graham, Susan - DNR; Beranek, Ashley E - DNR
Cc: Scherer, Jeanne S - DNR
Subject: RE: Ludden WQ?
Date: Monday, February 06, 2017 4:41:42 PM
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Hi Ashley,
 
This was one of the Directed Lakes from 2016. We will not sample again in 2017. We support listing
as impaired after 1 year of data collection.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Catherine Hein, Ph.D.
Phone: (608) 267-2376
Catherine.Hein@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Graham, Susan - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 4:41 PM
To: Hein, Catherine L - DNR (Katie)
Cc: Scherer, Jeanne S - DNR
Subject: RE: Ludden WQ?
 
Yes, I support listing it. Every time I’ve seen this lake, it’s extremely turbid. It’s right outside Mineral
Point, surrounded by steep hills. The immediate hills are wooded, but much of the watershed is ag.
The max Secchi depth since 2002 has been 2.5’. I am sure this lake clearly exceeds.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Susan Graham
Phone: 608-275-3329
susan.graham@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Scherer, Jeanne S - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 11:47 AM
To: Graham, Susan - DNR; Hein, Catherine L - DNR (Katie)
Subject: FW: Ludden WQ?
 
Sue, can you do your biologist thing and make the recommendation to Katie below? Thanks!
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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Jeanne Scherer
Phone: 608-235-3602 (cell)
Jeanne.scherer@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Hein, Catherine L - DNR (Katie) 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 11:46 AM
To: Scherer, Jeanne S - DNR
Subject: RE: Ludden WQ?
 
Hi Jeanne,
 
Ludden Lake clearly exceeds all criteria after 1 year of sampling. I recommend not sampling
this year if you support putting it on the impaired waters list with 1 year of data.
 
Katie
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Catherine Hein, Ph.D.
Phone: (608) 267-2376
Catherine.Hein@wisconsin.gov
 

From: Scherer, Jeanne S - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:44 AM
To: Hein, Catherine L - DNR (Katie)
Subject: Ludden WQ?
 
Hi Katie,
 
I thought I had an email regarding whether or not we need another year of water chemistry
for Ludden, but I can’t find it or the right spreadsheet to check. Can you, please let me know
when you have time.
 
Thanks, Jeanne
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Jeanne Scherer
Water Resources Management Specialist
Water Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, WI 53711
Phone: 608-275-3283 at Fitchburg Office
Cell Phone: 608-235-3602
Jeanne.scherer@wisconsin.gov
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